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Whole School Focus

Discussions for
the Dinner table

Books & Stories

Families and friendships

Safe Relationships

Respecting Ourselves and Others

People who are special to me,
looking out for others,
Pantosaurus; Being polite and
respectful; God's Love

Family life; personal boundaries;
recognising respectful behaviour;
self respect and being polite;
God is our Father

Managing friendships and peer
influence, identity;
discrimination; human rights; God
is relationship

Getting to know you, How do you
feel today?; Pantosaurus; Playing
and working cooperatively; I am
called to serve

Positive friendships; recognising
risks online; respecting
difference; cultural diversity;
Made in the image of God

Relationships and marriage;
recognising and managing
pressure; respecting points of
view; God-given nature, freedom
and consent

My family and friends

Being kind to others

Who is in my family?

Can I be your friend?

What is the same and different about
us?

How can we be a good friend?

What are families like?

How do we treat each other with
respect?

How can friends communicate safely?

How do friendships change as we
grow?

What will change as we become more
independent?

The Same but Different Too - Karl Newson

Meesha Makes Friends - Tom Percival

The Girls // The Boys - Lauren Ace
Last Stop on Market Street - Matt de la Pena

On Sudden Hill - Linda Sarah and Benji Davies

The Boy at the Back of the Class- Onjali Rauf


